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Upper Primary

This week, 2M have 
designed their own 
puppet in Art and DT. 
They have been 
learning about the 
different types of 
puppets, and even 
watched a Punch and 
Judy show. They then 
carefully used their 
design to create their 
own, using felts and 
other crafts. The class 
then acted out their 
own puppet shows, 
earning lots of laughs!


Lower & Upper Primary Stars of  the Week!   

1B - Logan T for drinking out of a cup with everyone else at 
snack and lunchtimes. 

1P - Aliylah for her efforts in taking part in Sports Week and 
cheering on her friends. 

1C - Byron for fantastic sportsmanship on Sports Day, 
following teachers instructions and getting stuck in. 

2B - Addison for being such a kind friend to others. 

2HD - Broydon for being well mannered. 

2M - Logan T for his fantastic elephant puppet that he 
designed and created in his DT lessons. 

2HY - Tyler for working with teachers to find solutions for 
difficult situations. 

2H - All of 2H for adjusting to change. 

2C - Scott for his perseverance and effort in writing. 

The Best Class Attendance of the Week

CONGRATULATIONS


to classes 2M & 2H who had 97% attendance this week.


Weekly Attendance - The average weekly attendance this 
week is 91.9%


The monthly attendance for June is 94.3%

Staffing Update

This week PCA welcomed Mr Shead 
who has joined the office team as an 
Apprentice Receptionist. 

He has already settled in really well.   
We wish him good luck in his new 
role.


Thank you - A big thank you to Emma in the school 
kitchen who has donated a Wii and some games to the 
school.
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Lower Primary

1P have loved taking part in Sports Week. All the 
children actively joined in and took part in a variety of 
different races and obstacle courses using different PE 
equipment. 

The children 
were awarded a 
medal for their 
achievements & 
efforts and 
showed great 
comradery as 
they clapped 
and cheered for 
their friends.


 


UK Dance Class 
Championships SEND 

A huge well done to Isabell, Joe and 
Mirabelle from Key Stage 5 who 
entered the prestigious UK Dance 
Class Championships SEND event. 

Mirabelle and Isabell both 
achieved a commendation for their 

performances 
and Joe gained 
4th place! 

We are very 
proud of them 
all!




S E Q U O I A  C L U B

	

Dates for your Diary
Tuesday 6 July, 1.30pm - Year 11 Leavers Assembly

Tuesday 13 July, 10am - Upper Primary Leavers Assembly

Tuesday 13 July, 10.30-11.30am - SENDIASS session for 
parents & carers

Friday 16th July, 2pm - School closes for the Summer holidays


Key Stage 3

3J have been learning about 
different types of tectonic 
events, what causes them 
and how they effect people, 
places and the economy.    
The pupils studied the 2004 
Thailand tsunami and wrote 
news reports about it. 


Then they 
enjoyed filming 
each other 
reading the news.  
It was great to 
hear them give 
each other such 
positive 
feedback.


Sign of the Week

This week’s sign is ‘sport’ to 
celebrate Primary Sports week. 

KS1 & 2 have been working very 
hard to earn their medal.          
Well done everyone!


Key Stage 3 ‘Achiever of the Week’   

3G - Mickey for beautiful singing and amazing cheerleading 
dancing. 

3T - Frank for excellent singing during Play rehearsals. 

3W - Ellie H for her confidence in performing in front of her 
classmates. 

3S - Lucius for dealing with any problems with a calmer and 
more grown up approach. 

3GR - Christina for always being a good friend to everyone. 

3J - Ellie T for her brilliant dancing during the Summer 
Production rehearsals.  


KS4/5 ‘Achiever of the Week’
4H - Kasharna for her fabulous singing for the Summer 
Production. 

4W - Phoebe for her mature attitude towards her peers this 
week. 

4M - Seven for keeping us in good spirits with his fantastic 
sense of humour. 

4I - Jermaine for trying his best in all lessons. 

5T - Hannah & Lewis B for getting a place on Project Search, 
congratulations! We wish you all the very best for the future. 

5C - Tiffany for showing incredible resilience. 

5P - Ridhwan for shining in his Maths lessons by displaying 
excellent mental arithmetics. 

5B - Danielle for her brilliant cheerleading at the KS2 Sports 
Day ceremony. 


Key Stage 4

This week, 4W have been practising their functional 
Maths and kitchen skills by making delicious chocolate 
chip muffins. The students measured out all of their own 
ingredients and 
followed a 
recipe to make 
a batch of 
muffins each. 
Mr Miller was 
especially 
proud of 4W 
for cleaning 
up so well 
after they had 
finished! 


Key Stage 5 (WSFC)

5P have been tidying the WSFC outside area and created 
a lovely flower display using planters made by our Sixth 

Form students. They look 
amazing, well done everyone! 
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